
 

Heading The Federal Agency for the Safety of the Food Chain of Belgium – 

A notice regarding a recall of Made Good brand Made Good 

Chocolate Chip, Made Good Mixed Berry, Made Good 

Chocolate drizzled vanilla and Made Good Drizzled Birthday cake 

granola bar products in Belgium due to the possible presence of 

metal particles. 

The 

incident 

The Federal Agency for the Safety of the Food Chain of Belgium 

issued a notice regarding a recall of Made Good brand Made 

Good Chocolate Chip, Made Good Mixed Berry, Made Good 

Chocolate drizzled vanilla and Made Good Drizzled Birthday 

cake granola bar products in Belgium due to the possible 

presence of metal particles. 

 

Recalled products: 

 

 Product: Made Good Chocolate Chip (granola bar product) 

 Brand: Made Good 

 EAN code: 687456213095 

 Expiry date (BDD): all dates 

 Sales period: January 2024 to present 

 Nature of packaging: cardboard packaging 

 Weight: 144g 

 

 Product: Made Good Mixed Berry (granola bar product) 

 Brand: Made Good 

 EAN code: 687456213101 

 Expiry date (BDD): all dates 

 Sales period: January 2024 to present 

 Nature of packaging: cardboard packaging 

 Weight: 144g 

 



 

 Product: Made Good Chocolate drizzled vanilla (granola bar 

product) 

 Brand: Made Good 

 EAN code: 687456214931 

 Expiry date (BDD): all dates 

 Sales period: January 2024 to present 

 Nature of packaging: cardboard packaging 

 Weight: 120g 

 

 Product: Made Good Drizzled Birthday cake (granola bar 

product) 

 Brand: Made Good 

 EAN code: 687456214924 

 Expiry date (BDD): all dates 

 Sales period: January 2024 to present 

 Nature of packaging: cardboard packaging 

 Weight: 120g 

 

Details of products being recalled are listed in the website of the 

Federal Agency for the Safety of the Food Chain of Belgium. 

Source Website of the Federal Agency for the Safety of the Food Chain 

of Belgium (in French) 

https://favv-afsca.be/fr/produits/rappel-de-jumbo-7 

Position of 

CFS 

 Information on product distribution outside Belgium is not 

available from the website of the Federal Agency for the Safety 

of the Food Chain of Belgium. The Centre for Food Safety (CFS) 

is investigating whether the affected products have been 

imported to Hong Kong and is contacting the relevant authority 

for further information. Preliminary investigation did not identify 

local sale or import of the affected products. 

 Acquisition of the products through online purchase or 

international travel cannot be excluded. 

https://


 

 Consumers should discard the products and not consume 

them. 

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 

information 

NA 

Posted on: 20 December 2024 


